
24/0s/2019

BSE Limited

Corporate Relationship Department
Floor No.25, p.J.Towers

Dalal Street
Mumbai 400 001

Dear Sir

Further, the Board of Directo rs, inter alia,
Mr.Giri Balasubramanian from the post of
Board of Directors to be held on Thursday,

The copies of letter of resignation and his
to resign are attached herewith.

Kindly acknowledge receipt

Thanking you

Yours truly,
For VEI-AN HOTELS LIMITED

t 4.. $rinrv .'uo,

M.SRINIVASAN

COMPANY SECRETARY

H"Iph
VETAN HOTETS TIMITED
41 , Kangayam Road, Tirupur . 641604.
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Sub : Intimation of resignation of Independent Director - Reg"

Pursuant to Regulation 30 read with schedule III of SEBI (LODR) Regutation, 2015,we wish to inform that Mr.Giri Balasubramanian has resigned from the position ofNon-Executive-Independent Director of the company with effect from 23,d May,20t9 due to personal reasons.

will take note of aforesaid resignation of
Independent Director in the meeting of

30th May, ZOL}.

email confirming the no material reasons





5/24/2019 Roundcube Webmail :: Re: Resignation from the post of Non-Executive Independent Director of Velan Hotels Ltd., with immediate effect --Regd.

https://www.velanhotels.com:2096/cpsess1642497661/3rdparty/roundcube/?_task=mail&_safe=0&_uid=47940&_mbox=INBOX&_action=print&_extwin=1 1/2

Subject Re: Resignation from the post of Non-Executive
Independent Director of Velan Hotels Ltd., with immediate
effect --Regd.

From Giri BG <giri@kinshiptech.com>
To <accounts@velanhotels.com>
Cc <md@velanhotels.com>, <ed@velangroup.com>
Date 2019-05-23 07:25
Priority Normal

Dear Shri Srinivasan,

Thank you for acknowledging my letter of resignation from the Independent Director of Velan Hotels Ltd.

I would like to confirm and reiterate that my resignation is due to my own personal grounds and does not
have any material reasons to state. This has been communicated in my resignation letter as well.

I hope this confirmation would facilitate your process of updating the same with respective statutory
bodies and remove my name from the official website of Velan Hotels Ltd.

Please confirm if the email is sufficient for your filing needs. 

Thank you for your cooperation and assistance on the same.

With Best Regards

Giri Balasubramanian

DIN: 00017497

30/1, First Cross Street,

R.A.Puram, Chennai - 28

Mobile: +91-94448-49639

LL: +91-44-49032002

On May 23, 2019 at 3:57 PM accounts@velanhotels.com wrote:

Dear Sir

We have acknowledged the receipt of letter of resignation.

In terms of listing regulations, an Independent Director shall also
provide a confirmation that there is no other material reasons other
than reason(s) provided in the letter of resignation.

The above disclosure as referred above shall also be attached alongwith
letter of covering to be sent to BSE Ltd by the Co.

May we request you to incorporate the above said requirement and send us
the revised letter of resignation.

Thanking you


